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The technology used in various fields of engineering is advancing at a tremendous pace every passing 
day. There has been a boom in the usage of internet and the demand for high speed access to video 
and data is ever increasing. 10 years before, 3G and 4G were a distant dream, but today a lot of 
research is going in the field of 5G as well. In such a scenario, organizing such a conference is of 
paramount importance. This will enable researchers from different domains to share their views on a 
common platform. Particularly, I would like to congratulate Prince Shri Venkateshwara Padmavathy 
Engineering College for taking such a promising initiative. This will not only help the students by 
opening the vistas of opportunities in various fields of engineering, but also promote learning and 
sharing of ideas for the faculty members. I am confident that this conference will indeed generate a lot 
of interest among the students to explore and pursue the area of research, thereby bringing laurels to 
your institute and developing our society as a whole. 


